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To whom it may concern

I am VERY concerned about the Hog Farm on Big Creek.  My sister and her
husband were visiting from California and I took them for a hike to
Sam's Throne and we could SMELL THE HOGS on the trip though the
area...up Mt. Judea.  It was AWFUL.  I was shocked.

I LOVE the Buffalo River and have helped Ken Smith with Trail Building. 
This river is a NATIONAL TREASURE AND one of our BIGGEST tourism draws
with floating.  What a tragedy if we wait until it's TOO LATE.

This Hog Farm is an environmental disaster in my opinion and I would
love to see it shut down.

Donna Mulhollan
479-601-7318
885 N. Fritz Dr.
Fayetteville, AR

mailto:donna@stillonthehill.com
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

